

You must be a RRWC member to go on this trip!

WOMEN'S CLUB SPRING TRIP TO GRUENE

The Bus Babes were glad to see the gals who attended the "informational meeting" Monday, 2/13. We hope it was helpful and all your questions were answered. If you have additional questions, please call Peggy Crandell at 940-262-0386.

If you were unable to attend the Monday, 2/13 meeting, you can still register to go on this trip.....

The next step is: Come up to the Clubhouse early Monday morning, 2/27 and officially register to secure your place on this trip. You must bring your completed registration form and a check for \$325 payable to RRWC with you that morning. And your 2017 membership dues must be paid beforehand. The registration table will open promptly at 9:00 a.m. However, you will want to come up early to ensure you get a place on our "boot scootin" motor coach to Gruene.

We repeat......no one is officially registered for this trip until 9:00 a.m. Monday, 2/27 at the Clubhouse. See you all there!

We promise lots of fun and good times, The Bus Babes



